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WASTE MANAGEMENT 

March 5, 2009 

 
US Army Corps of Engineers 
1776 Niagara Street 
Buffalo, NY 14207-3199 

Dear , 

CWM CHEMICAL SERVICES. LLC 

1550 Balmer Road 
P.O. Box 200 
Model City, NY 14107 
(716) 754-8231 
(716) 754-0211 Fax 

CWM Chemical Services is committed to fostering a healthy relationship with our 
community. In the past year we were visited by hundreds of our neighbors at our Open 
House. We distributed newsletters with information on such topicsas the new-cover___ _ 
re-design for the landfill, hosted information sessions on topics such as monitoring on the 
site and met and presented to community groups. 

In an effort to broadbn communication with community stakeholders we are proposing a 
Community InformJtion Exchange that would bring together people from various 
government agencie~, elected officials, community associations and interested residents. 
This group will meet on a quarterly basis to discuss matters of interest to the community 
regarding CWM's attivities. 

To assure a constru~tive dialogue with all members of the community, we believe that 
Community Exchange Meetings should be facilitated by a professional mediator who 
could seek input and feedback from the members and set an agenda that reflects their 
priorities. Meetings will be open to the public. 

Individuals being a11proached to be part of the Community Information Exchange are 
from: The Niagara qounty Legislature, The New York State Department of 
Environmental Conservation, The US Environmental Protection Agency, Elected 
Officials from the Tbwns ofPorter, Lewiston, Niagara, Wheatfield, Wilson, Villages of 
Youngstown and Lel~iston, the City ofNiagara Falls, The Niagara County Health 
Department, The Army Corps of Engineers, The Lewiston-Porter Board of Education, 
The Niagara River Anglers Association, The Niagara County Federation of Conservation 
Clubs, Residents for Responsible Government, CWM Chemical Services and interested 
residents from the community. 

We have already heard from individuals in the community who have shown a willingness 
to be a part of this group. We hope that you will consider participating. 

Please respond to your willingness to be a part ofthis group by contacting me directly at 
 or via e-mail at  

 
 

CWM District Manager 

From everyday collection to environmental protection, Think Green~ Think Waste Management. 
@ Printed on 100% post-consumer recycled paper. 
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